
 

                                                                                                             

Hello all, 

Just touching base with my monthly newsletter. And while our property crime numbers are looking great, we still have 

much work to do.  Let’s continue to drive crime down in our community. 

Nextdoor is an excellent way for all of us to communicate and discuss the issues that effect our sector. It also gives me a 

better understanding of your needs so I can create and present strategies  for you at the community meetings. And 

please, always feel free to ask questions or address concerns using Nextdoor. 

I’ve included a chart that reflects the crime in Sector 412 for the past 28 days. Crime was consistent with the last cycle, 

however, during the holiday period it was at a five year low. While this is great news, we still need your help. On the 

next page, I’ve included a flyer which lists tips including: 

 Keeping your packages safe. 

 Keeping your homes and your vehicles locked and secured. (Place all items that will be left in you vehicle in your 

truck area, out of plain view.) 

 Never leave your vehicle unattended and running. I know it’s cold, but this only invites criminal activity.  This 

seems to be an on going problem. 

Remember: Don’t be a victim. We can all do this together. 

I hope every one had a happy holidays and an excellent New Year. Thank you all for your time! And I look forward to 

updating you next month. 

Thanks, 

Rob 
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